
 

HARRISON COUNTY  MATT HALEY 
SHERIFF’S OFFICE                                  SHERIFF 

P.O. BOX 1480♦GULFPORT, MISSISSIPPI 39502♦228-896-0606 

 

***PRESS RELEASE*** 
For Immediate Release 

  

On Thursday, September 25, 2025 Sheriff Matt Haley is making the public aware that 

911 phone lines are experiencing a county-wide outage.  If you are experiencing an emergency, 

please use 228-297-4852.  Sheriff Haley asks to use this number in the event of an emergency to 

replace 911.  For that reason, please avoid using the listed number for non-emergency situations.  

We are working to resolve this issue as quickly as possible.  The Harrison County Sheriff’s 

Office thanks you for your patience and will provide updates as soon as possible regarding this 

matter.    
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